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Tips for After Caregiver-Teacher Conferences
Being invited to a parent-teacher conference doesn’t
mean your child is in trouble!  A parent-teacher
conference is a meeting between you and your child’s
teacher to discuss your child’s progress in school. 
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Check your notes. Start right away to do the
things you and the teacher agreed on. Discuss the
plans with your child. 

Send a thank-you note to the teacher. During the
year, it’s good to contact the teacher when you
have something positive to say about what your
child has learned. 

Keep in touch with the teacher to discuss progress and make adjustments as needed.
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Tip Sheets for Families
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Check out our Tip Sheets for before and during the conference!


